
2024-2025 BOW HUNTING 
AT BRIDGETOWN PONDS 

NATURAL HERITAGE AREA 

The Bridgetown Ponds Natural Heritage Area (NHA) consists of 134 acres, 100 of 
which are available for bow hunting of white-tailed deer. Due to the limited acreage 
and the close proximity of residential areas, bow and arrow are the only weapons 
permitted. 

The acreage available for hunting is clearly marked. Environmentally Sensitive 
Areas are located to the west of the road and marked with white "NO HUNTING, 
WEAPONS PROHIBITED" signs. 

FIVE (5) bow hunters are permitted each day from November 30, 2024 
through January 31, 2025. Hunters must sign-in AND out at the sign-in box 
outside the shop complex at Tuckahoe State Park. Hunting is prohibited on 
Sundays. 

DIRECTIONS FROM THE TUCKAHOE STATE PARK SHOP COMPLEX: Exit the 
driveway and turn right. Turn left onto Cherry Lane and go approximately seven (7) 
miles to the intersection with MD Rt. 312. Cross onto East Cherry Lane and go 
approximately 150 yards. The Bridgetown Ponds Area is on your left and marked by 
a sign and a brown steel gate. Parking is limited to the roadside only. Do not block 
gate. 

For more information, contact the Tuckahoe State Park office at (410) 820-1668 or 
tuckahoe.statepark@maryland.gov. 

In the event of an emergency, contact the 
DNR Communications Center at 1-410-260-8888. 
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